
Date:         Monday, August 07, 2000 

To:             CEC Customer 

From:        Wayne Locker 
Subject:     Wiring Installation Update:  HPU Twisted Pair 

Bulletin:     No. 6 

  
Regarding HPU wiring installation, when using Serial Communication for the Hall Lanterns or 
Hall Push Buttons, the twisted pair used must be #12 AWG, not #14 AWG, as currently 
indicated in the manual (Section 2, “Field Wiring Instructions”). 

  

Please note that these updates should be reviewed and implemented.  Please contact CEC 
Technical Support with any questions regarding these matters.  

Technical Support:  212-489-5750                 Fax:  212-245-8245 
  


